
Federations call for urgent talks on public sector 
employment

 Spain 

The public sector federations of CCOO, UGT and CSIF have called on the government to take part in 
urgent talks to ensure the proper implementation of agreements on public sector employment and to 
negotiate a new agreement to cover the period 2021-23. The unions are particularly concerned to end 
any restrictions on public sector recruitment and to increase staffing and take action to reduce the level 
of temporary contracts from the current 24% to the agreed level of 8%. The unions also want to see 
further steps taken in a new agreement to ensure workers have any rights restored that were removed or 
reduced as a result of austerity policies. 
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